From: Kentish Town Neiihbourhood Forum KTNF

Sent: 22 January 2018 10:29
To: Meynell, Charlotte
Subject: RE: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum Consultation Response Required -

2017/5119/P - 162 Kentish Town Road, London, NW5 2AG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Categories: Red Category

Dear Charlotte,
Thank you for sending this to us. We consider the application to be generally acceptable.
Kind regards

Paul Seviour
KTNF

Sent from Mail for Windows 10







